
Greetings Parents and Guardians,

We are so excited to kick off the 2022-2023 academic school year. We have spent the last several weeks
diligently getting ready for our students to return. I look forward to seeing all students on time daily with
smiling faces, dressed in the correct uniform and ready to learn. Please take some time to review the below
important updates and reminders for the upcoming year.

Please note our school day will begin at 7:45am with breakfast. At that time breakfast will be disturbed and all
students will be allowed to receive a meal until 8:10am. Any students who arrive after that time will be provided
a grab and go breakfast. Instructional learning begins promptly at 8:15am any student arriving after that
time will be marked late. Dismissal is staggered and begins at 2:30pm. Any questions or added information
about dismissal and arrival please contact the school.

We are a PBIS school and we focus on reinforcing positive behavior. In efforts to promote and motivate students
to display positive behavior students are now able to cash in positive actions, at our now fully functioning
school store, and in return receive a special item of their choice.

We have multiple events that we have in place this year to promote a strong community and family
engagements, such as our literacy night and family night. This new school year we are moving forward with a
high level of learning and thinking. We would like to be the beacon of support. If there is ever a need or concern
please do not hesitate to reach out. We couldn’t be more excited for the return of our students while welcoming
our new comers. Our primary focus is to provide a high-quality education that is equitable and accessible to all
students. Our focus is to provide students with the tools that they need to be successful while grappling with the
academic concepts in order to apply it to reach long term goals.

Again, we look forward to seeing our families and students Monday August 29th, until then we hope you all
enjoy the final moments of summer break!

Let’s Go Bears!
Principal Bahir Hayes


